
 
 

 

 

25 April 2023 
 
 
 
 
Dear Families  
 
Year 7, 8, 9 and 10 - Industrial Action – Thursday 27 April and Tuesday 2 May 2023 
 
As you are aware a fifth and sixth day of national industrial action has been planned by NEU for this 
Thursday 27 April and next Tuesday 2 May.  As a result, the school will be partially closed on these days but 
as with the previous strike days all students who are in receipt of the pupil premium grant, those with EHCPs 
and those with social services involvement, will still have access to in-school provision. 
 
Confirmation has been sent out to all families outlining our plans and timings. A copy of this letter can be 
found HERE. 
 
To aid our planning, could you please email me at pstreet@sackvilleschool.org.uk to let me know if you 
would like your child to be in school on Thursday 27 April and/or Tuesday 2 May, even though the rest of 
their year group will be asked to remain at home. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mr Paul Street   
Deputy Head 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://sackvilleschool.org.uk/wp-content/uploads/Industrial-Action-Thursday-27-April-and-Tuesday-2-May-2023.pdf
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